From: iBerry, Ann

Sent: 15 August 2012 14:57
To: Chambers, Jeremy
Subject: Re: Step Short

Dear Jeremy,

Thank you for your email. We would like to meet with you again to bring you fully up to date with

our ongoing progress.
Would it be possibie to meet you in the morning of any of the following dates between 27th -30th

August.

Kind Regards,

Ann.

————— Original Message --—-

From: <Jeremy.Chambers@shepway.gov.uk>

To: <ann’

Cc: <Robert.Bliss@shepway.gov.uk>; <Alistair.Stewart@shepway.gov.uk>;
<Chris.Lewis@shepway.gov.uk>

Sent: Wednesday, August 15, 2012 2:06 PM

Subject: Step Short

Dear Ann
| hope you are well. | am writing further to your e-mail fo Clir Bliss, below.

| am pleased to see that since we met some months ago you've made such good progress with
this project.

I am happy to confirm the council's support in principle for this project.
This support is in the council's capacity as land owner and is not given in the council's capacity as
local planning authority. The support is also subject to further detailed discussions as matters

progress.

Please can you keep me informed of progress as the project develops?
Kind regards

Jeremy Chambers
Head of Strategic Projects

From:ann berry

Sent: 31 July 2012 10:28
To: Bliss, Robert Clir
Subject: Step Short

Dear Robert,

In the next few days we are hoping to go to planning with our project. for this and to go for funding
we also need to have permission to use the land both for the Arch and the Visitor Centre. Would it

please be possible for such a letter to be sent to us confirming this permission.

The Radnor Estate will also be contacted for permission.
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Kind regards,
Ann
Regards

Jeremy Chambers

Head of Strategic Projects

T: 01303 853248

F: 01303 853548

Shepway District Council, Civic Centre,

Castle Hill Avenue, Folkestone, Kent, CT20 2QY
E: jeremy.chambers@shepway.gov.uk

www.shepway.qgov.uk

Follow us on Twitter and Facebook

Please consider the environment before printing this email

Sent from my BlackBerry® wireless device

The contents and any attachments of this e-mail message are confidential and intended only for
the named addressees. If you have received it in error, please advise the sender inmediately by
return email and then delete it from your system. Any unauthorised distribution or copying of this
transmission, or misuse or wrongful disclosure of information contained in it, is strictly prohibited.
Shepway District Council cannot accept liability for any statements made which are clearly the
sender's own and not expressly made on behalf of the council.

All email to and from the council may be monitored in accordance with the council's policies.




